
(November 7, 2023) Exhibit #9549  

RESOLUTION HONORING 

CHIEF ROBERT KAMINSKI’S RETIREMENT - POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

SPONSOR: MAYOR MCFARLAND  

 
 

WHEREAS, Robert Kaminski has served as an employee in the Police Department of the City 

of Watertown since July 8, 1991 and,  

 

WHEREAS, Robert Kaminski has dedicated 32 years of his career to serving the citizens of the 

City of Watertown; and, 

 

WHEREAS, Robert Kaminski has demonstrated integrity, knowledge, and professionalism in 

his work for the City of Watertown. 

 

WHEREAS, Robert Kaminski has served the Watertown Police Department as a Patrol Officer 

from July 1991 to May 2002, a Sergeant until April 2009, a Captain until October 2018, and Chief 

of the Watertown Police Department from October 2018 to January 2024 and, 
 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF WATERTOWN, WISCONSIN: 

That the Common Council of the City of Watertown extends sincere gratitude to Robert Kaminski 

for his years of public service and wishes him many happy and rewarding years of retirement. 

 

 

   

  YES  NO                 

DAVIS   ADOPTED ____November 7, 2023___________ 

LAMPE    

BOARD   _______________________________________________ 

BARTZ   CITY CLERK 

BLANKE    

SMITH   APPROVED ___November 7, 2023___________ 

SCHMID    

WETZEL   ________________________________________________ 

MOLDENHAUER   MAYOR 

MAYOR MCFARLAND    

  TOTAL    

 


